
WOOD PRODUCTS

Scan the QR code to learn more
about the Lane County Sector
Strategy Team (LCSST) and our
Next General Sector Strategies.
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WOOD PRODUCTS

Wood products have played a key role in Lane County’s economy for generations, and
with innovative technologies, continues to be an important economic sector today. All
aspects of wood products production are part of the Lane County economy including
planting, harvesting, and manufacturing. When initially tracking this industry sector,
LWP focused on the narrow definition of advanced wood products manufacturing, but
after extensive conversations with industry leaders, we pivoted to expand our definition
to capture a broader list of activities in this industry sector. Numbers from the Oregon
Forest Resources Institute show that the sector had 7,585 jobs and over $419 million in
total payroll in Lane County in 2019, the most of any county in Oregon.

Wood products manufacturing is by far the most prominent sector within overall
manufacturing in Lane County and is more strongly concentrated in our area than
almost any other in the country. In 2021, Lane County wood products manufacturing
had approximately eight times more employment concentration than the U.S. and
two times more than Oregon statewide.

The Oregon Employment Department forecasts that the sector will increase by 2
percent between 2022 and 2032, gaining 102 jobs over the period. However,
replacement needs, largely due to retirements, are expected to create 6,283
replacement openings for 66,384 total openings over 10 years.

 Wages are generally high in the wood products sector. The 2023 annual average wage
for the sector in Lane County was $66,466 compared to the overall average of $56,320
for all industries.

The Lane County Sector Strategy Team (LCSST) utilizes the Next Generation Sector
Partnerships model, a nationally recognized approach. For more information, visit:
https://tinyurl.com/LaneWorkforce

Constructing a Brighter Future students at McKenzie High School, September 2022.
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